October 28, 1930

¥Mr. ¢, E. Godshalk
Superintendent
iforton Arboretum

Lidle, Illinois

My dear Mr. Codshalk:

Herewith find écpy of é letter from Ur. L. R.
Steere of The University of Chicago, dated Ootober 21,
with regard to communicating with Mr, Moulds when the
plot of ground 1s resdy for them,

Copy of this lelter was glven Mr, Horton to take
to you on October 2%, but 1t seems he has mislaid 1%
somewhere, so has asked that we send you another copy.

Yours iruiy,

Jecretary to Tounder



